
A Republican forum was held
at TTPU on the topic “Girls
are  the  support  of  the
nation”.
On the occasion of “October 11 – International Girl’s Day”,
the Family and Women’s Committee and the Youth Affairs Agency
held  a  Republican  forum  under  the  slogan  “Girls  are  the
backbone of the nation” on the topic “Your initiative is for
your future”.

About  200  leading  girls  of  the  “Qizlarjon”  club  from  all
regions of the country visited Turin Polytechnic University in
Tashkent as part of the Forum.

The event was opened by the Deputy Prime Minister of the
Republic of Uzbekistan Zulaiho Mahkamova Bahriddinovna. Ozoda
Parpibayeva  Abdukadirovna,  the  chairman  of  the  Family  and
Women’s Committee, Dilshod Kenjayev, the Deputy Minister of
Preschool and School Education of the Republic of Uzbekistan,
and many other experts took part in an open dialogue with
girls in a wide circle. in our country, attention to girls and
their all-round support is a priority, increasing economic and
political activity of girls, ensuring health care, vocational
training  and  employment,  broad  involvement  in
entrepreneurship,  IT  and  modern  technologies  Opinions  were
expressed on the issues of improving working literacy.
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